
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
August 3, 2017  

 

Ralph Kinney, Acting GM 

El Dorado Water Utilities 

P.O. Box 2170 

El Dorado, AR  71730 

 

Re: NPDES Permits AR0033723, AR0033936 & AR0050296 NetDMR Approval 

 
Dear Mr. Ralph Kinney, 

 

The signed CDX/NetDMR subscriber agreement for Ralph Kinney of El Dorado Water Utilities 

has been received and Permittee (signature)/Signatory access in CDX/NetDMR has been 

approved by the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality.  

 

Please remember that you must change your CDX/NetDMR password every 90 days, and each 

new password must be different than your last 10 passwords by at least 3 characters. If you have 

any questions, please contact me at (501) 682-0644 or by email at mills@adeq.state.ar.us 
 
 
Sincerely, 

  
 

 
 
J.C. Mills 

ICIS-NPDES General Permit Coordinator  

Water Enforcement Branch 
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